Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Cultural Affairs
Florida Division of Cultural Affairs and National Endowment for the Arts Initiative Partnership Program Formal Solicitation for Applications.

The Florida Department of State is currently soliciting applications for the Florida Division of Cultural Affairs and the National Endowment for the Arts Initiative Partnership Program for art and culture projects related to the Division of Cultural Affairs strategic plan. Applications will be accepted via email at joshua.gates@dos.myflorida.com. 

The application submission period will open July 30, 2018, and end at 5:00 p.m., ET on August 31, 2018. Applications will only be accepted electronically and must be complete to be considered for evaluation. Please review the program guidelines and the application located at: http://dos.myflorida.com/cultural/grants/grant-programs/florida-division-of-cultural-affairs-and-the-national-endowment-for-the-arts-division-initiative-partnership-program/
Funding availability will depend upon National Endowment for the Arts appropriation. Recommended grant awards will start at $5,000 and not exceed $50,000.
